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Date: April 11, 2023 

 

To: Our Valued Customers and Distributors 

 

From: Steve Kilcrease – Vice President 

 

 

Effective May 1st, 2023 please be advised all list prices have been updated 

and revised in a new PowerSeal price book now available online.  

 

As many of you know this is the first revision to our list prices since 2015. 

Thus, you will see a major increase in them from previous. As a result, you 

will need to contact us for your new discount schedules. Your discounts will 

be increased to offset and reduce a large portion of the change.  

 

We appreciate greatly the trust and continued patronage many of you have 

shown us in these recent years and look forward to continuing to service each 

and every one of you.  

 

Best regards, 

 
Steve Kilcrease– Vice President 

 

 


